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                                       02nd December, 2022
Ms. Purnima Tudu 

Deputy Secretary

National Medical Commission

Ethics & Medical Registration Board

Pocket-14, Sector-8, Dwarka

Phase-1, New Delhi-110077
The Delhi Medical Council examined a complaint of Shri Karishma Sayaroba Naik, forwarded by National Medical Commission against Dr. Adarsh Behl.

On perusal of the complaint and documents submitted therewith it is noted that annexures mentioned in the complaint have not been made available to the Delhi Medical Council. It is further observed that the allegation made in the complaint falls in criminal jurisprudence; therefore, unless the investigating agencies created there-under, Police or Court of Law give any adverse findings against a Registered Medical Practitioner. 

It is further informed that the complaint no. 3455 of “Shri Anil Dhingra s/o Late Shri F.C. Dhingra r/o 157-A, Vikrant Enclave, Mayapuri, New Delhi-110064, alleging medical negligence and professional misconduct on the part of Dr. Adarsh Behl of Behl Hospital B-128 Naraina Vihar New Delhi-110028, in the treatment of the complainant” was examined and disposed by the Delhi Medical Council vide letter no. DMC/DC/F.14/Comp.3455/2/2022/310132 dated 24th November, 2022.  A copy of letter no.DMC/DC/F.14/Comp.3455/2/2022/310132 dated 24th November, 2022 is enclosed herewith for your information and record. 
(Dr. Girish Tyagi)
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